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Fundraising Policy 
 
Objective 
 
At Lutterworth High School we have a proactive and caring student body who raise 
considerable sums of money for local, national and international charitable foundations. 
The objective of this policy is to outline the protocol for managing the large number of 
fundraising requests. 
 
Protocol 
 
All fundraising requests will need to be forwarded to the student council. They will consider 
the request, which will then be subject to final Senior Leadership Team and Headteacher 
approval. 
 
Non-uniform days raise a considerable amount of money for charitable organisations. The 
number of non-uniform days held per academic year and the fundraising cause will be at the 
final discretion of the Head teacher. Due to the limited number of non-uniform days which 
can be held in one academic year these days will be limited to supporting charitable 
organisations. 
 
Students are encouraged to be innovative and creative in their fundraising strategies. The 
fundraising strategies will go for final approval to the Senior Leadership Team and 
Headteacher. 
 
Cake and baking sales are a popular method of fundraising. These are encouraged, but their 
frequency will be monitored, due to our commitment to providing and promoting healthy 
food. 
 
Lutterworth High School has a large number of students who actively participate in sporting, 
musical and performing arts events and activities. It is not unusual for our students to 
attend international training camps or competitions. Lutterworth High School cannot 
directly support students financially towards these costs, unless the student is entitled to 
pupil premium. If this applies to your child please make contact with the school. Students 
who are not pupil premium can fundraise to support their activities, subject to the approval 
of the Student Council and the Senior Leadership Team and Head teacher.  
 


